
 

 

Foxborough Commission on Disability 

Minutes of November 17, 2021 

 

Members Present:   

Sue Collins, Jim Mullin, Margaret Chaisson, Dave Foscaldo, David DelPizzo, Charlie Hobbs, and Cindy Curran. Two (2) ASL 

interpreters were also present.  Absent: Sheri Barrett, Bob Siteman 
 

ADA Coordinator: 

There is no word on why Barry Ringler left or any word on his replacement. Paul DeBaggis will be serving as the interim 

ADA Coordinator.  
 

Brochure stickers: 

David will make a digital copy of the brochure and send a copy to Cindy. Cindy will have stickers printed to add to the 

brochures. 
 

Above and Beyond Award: 

The ceremony was wonderful. Christina Metcalf took some pictures from the ceremony. Margaret sent the pictures and 

story to the Reporter. The Gallagher’s did not show up. Sue and Sheri were unable to contact them to inform them of the 

award and ceremony. 
 

P.O. Boxes: 

After the Above and Beyond Award Ceremony at the Town Hall, Sue and Margaret spoke with Senator Feeney and 

Representative Barrows regarding the Post Office Mail Boxes. Senator Feeney said he would contact Congressman Jake  

Auchincloss’ office which can deal with Federal Agencies. Margaret received a form to fill out from Auchincloss’ office. 
 

Assisted Listening Devices: 

Margaret spoke with Paul Beck. He apologized for the delay but said that it would cost between $5-6,000.00 per system. 

They will be installed at the Town Hall, High School, McGinty Room and Library. The Town will make the decision to hire 

someone to install them. The FCOD will follow up with the Town to move the process along. 
 

Minutes: 

Dave Foscaldo made a motion to accept the November minutes, seconded by Charlie. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

Adjourn: 

Motion to adjourn was made by Jim, seconded by David DelPizzo. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  Wednesday, January 19, 2022 @2 PM via Zoom Meeting  
 

Respectfully submitted by Cindy Curran 


